
Expense  of  managing  Colo.
River will impact Nev.
By Andrew Doughman, Las Vegas Sun

Federal water experts and climatologists on Friday issued a
grim report on the future of the Colorado River watershed to
lawmakers from around the West in Las Vegas.

But perhaps no other state has as much at stake in the river’s
declining conditions as Nevada.

Managing the Colorado River will cost billions of dollars over
the next 50 years, according to the panel of experts at the
Council of State Governments West conference.

Demand for the Colorado River’s water exceeds supply, meaning
governments will likely have to spend from $4 billion to $7
billion to ensure a stable water supply in Nevada, Arizona,
California, Utah, Colorado, Wyoming and New Mexico.

Federal  government  experts  see  population  growth  in  these
states as increasing demand for water. The billions of dollars
would  be  put  toward  increasing  supply  —  through  re-use,
importation, or desalination of water — and decreasing demand
through conservation in residences, industry and agriculture.
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